
 

 

 

4 February 2019 

 

Extension to Key Customer Agreement for 3 Years 

 

The ANO Board signed an extension to a key customer supply agreement for 3 years, 

until 2022, with a total contract value of a minimum of $4 million.  

 

The Board, Management and staff express their gratitude to the customer and their 

team for extending the supply agreement and continuing to place orders in excess of 

the minimum contractual annual volume. 

 

ANO will make every attempt to increase capacity to meet their growing sales 

demand whilst maintaining consistently high quality product. 

 

Geoff Acton (B.Com CA) 

Managing Director 


